
IMPORTANT REMINDERS! CLUBS

Tutoring in the Library 
Before School

 Monday-Friday
7:00am-8:25am 

After School 
 Tuesday-Thursday

3:45pm-4:45pm

ELD Tutoring in the
library computer lab. 

Before School 
Monday - Friday
7:15am - 8:15am 

 After School
Tuesday & Wednesday

3:45pm - 5:15pm. 

Intramural Sports After
School Every day @ 3:40-
6:00pm in front of Student
Services (next to library).

Culinary Club After School
Tuesdays & Thursdays.
Student Services (next to
library)

Breakfast Club meets every
Friday @ 7:30am in Ag 5

Digital Art meets every Friday
after school in B26.

Weight Room Club Tuesdays,
Thursdays, & Fridays. (meet
in weight room)

Gaming Club Tuesdays &
Wednesdays. Student
Services (next to library)

ELD Homework Support (daily
before and after school in
library computers)

Art Club meets in RM3 every
Thursday @ lunch & every
Monday after school

SAGA meets every Wednesday
in W1 during lunch @ 1:10PM

Podcast Club meets on white
Tuesdays in W1 during lunch
@ 1:10PM
 

Bear Advantage Bus @ 5:30 Pm
Practice Buses @ 6:00pm & 7:00pm

4/29
Softball/Baseball vs

Foothill
FS Softball @ Foothill

4/30
Boys Golf SYHL Champ 

5/1
V. Tennis Playoffs 
Softball/Baseball @

Foothill
FS Softball vs Foothill

Track @ Del Oro

5/2
Track @ Delano  

Hey Bears, Lunchtime Flag Football in the
quad is back! Get your team together and
sign-up to play in our Awesome Lunchtime

Flag Football Tournament! Teams must
have a minimum of 7 players and no more

than 10 players per team. Scan the QR use
the link to sign-up.

https://forms.gle/EPdfvXWvtQ8h3moe8
Games will begin Tuesday, April 29th.

Champion team will play our staff team. If
you have any questions please reach out to
Mr. Maldonado (Rm.101) or Ms. Rodriguez

(Rm. 103). 
Staff you can participate too! Sign-up to

play for TEAM HONEY or TEAM OSO using
the same links. 

SENIORS – Did you want to show your
PRIDE at graduation by wearing the new
Bear PRIDE stole? The PRIDE Graduate
Award applications are available in the
front office now. You need a series of
signatures and a short essay for the

application. Do not delay. Applications are
due to the office no later than May 1

(office closes at 4:00pm).
 

Attention Seniors: Would you like the honor
of speaking at this year’s graduation

ceremony? We’re looking for two student
speakers—one to deliver a speech in
English, and one in Spanish—to help

celebrate the Class of 2025 in a meaningful
and memorable way. If you're interested in

applying, please attend a mandatory
informational meeting on Thursday, May

1st in Room 11.
At the meeting, you’ll receive the link to

the application form and all the details you
need to get started. If you have any

questions, please see Mrs. Hawkins. We
can’t wait to hear your voice and your

story!

Attention Seniors: The Arvin and Lamont
Kiwanis Club will be awarding several

scholarships to Arvin High student who
have been accepted to a college,

university or technical/ vocational school.
All you have to do is apply. Applying is

easy. All you have to do is submit a
description of your personal and

professional goals and one letter of
recommendation. Most of you already have

a personal statement and a letter of
recommendation. Please submit these as
soon as possible as the deadline is fast
approaching. The deadline is May 1st.
Please see Mr. Lazarus Garcia in the

Career Center to get more information. 

Red Day 
Collaboration 1,2,3
 Period 0 7:30-8:24
Passing 8:24-8:30

Period 1 8:30-10:12
Nutrition 10:12-10:27
Passing 10:27-10:33
Period 2 10:33-12:15
Lunch 12:15-12:50

Passing 12:50-12:56
Period 3 12:56-2:38

https://forms.gle/EPdfvXWvtQ8h3moe8

